
 
 

 

 
October 22, 2021 
 
A.L. CLC21-P07 

(UT2021-15) 

 

Public Service Commission of Utah 

160 East 300 South 

4th Floor 

Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

Enclosed for electronic filing are the following revisions to the CenturyLink Communications, LLC d/b/a 

Lumen Technologies Group Interexchange Telecommunications Service Price List No. 1, submitted 

with an October 22, 2021 issue date and a proposed effective date of November 1, 2021: 

 
Section Page(s) Release 

3 6 2 
103 5 2 
4 6-12 2 
4 14 2 
4 20 2 
4 26 2 
4 27 3 
4 28 2 
4 56 2 
4 59-60 2 

104 4 2 
104 5 3 
104 6 2 
104 11 3 
104 12 2 
104 16 3 
104 17 2 
104 18 3 

 
This filing proposes to delete all remaining Calling Card and Travel Services.  These revisions will remove 
all Calling Card and Travel services and references to those cards and services. With the availability of newer 
technologies, products, and services, calling card services and services such as Home 800 have been 
rendered obsolete.  In addition, the platforms and equipment used to provision these services have reached 
the end of their lifespans and can no longer be maintained. 

 

Customers have received notice that these services have reached end of life, and the appropriate FCC 214 
application has also been filed and approved. 

 

Should you have questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please contact me at 
(303) 992-5838 or via email. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marla Hazlett 
Attachments 
UT2021-15 

Marla Hazlett 
Sr. Gov’t. Operations Analyst 

marla.hazlett@lumen.com 
1025 Eldorado Blvd. Interlocken 4000 

Broomfield, CO  80021-8254 
Voice:  (303) 992-5838 

mailto:marla.hazlett@lumen.com

